New York Capital District Region, Cadillac LaSalle Club
         Minutes of March 21st, 2018 Board/Membership meeting held at Rt 7 Diner, Latham 
Members present:   Bill Tomak, Tony Simione, Roxanne Tomak, Al Patnode, Phyllis Stanton, Ellis & Bev Gershon, Robert Kowalczyk, Dave Cleary and Ed Allmond .
Bill Tomak brought meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.
Treasurer’s report: Tony Simione reported after all deposits and withdrawals a checking balance. Bill Tomak moved to accept the treasurer’s report and Ed Allmond seconded.
Membership:   In Ray Stanton reported we have 55 members.
Sunshine: Jim Derby is seeing a cardiologist, have not heard the outcome as yet.
Activities: May 12th will be Buick/Cadillac Lawn show at Saratoga Auto Museum. 
May 6th Rhinebeck show, meeting at the Elks at 8:30 a.m., $5.00 towards breakfast per membership for those who attend

May 20th is Saratoga Auto Museum Spring Show; we will meet at Geyser Rd School at 8:30 am leaving at 9am
April 28 New York/New England Interregional spring get together (Joe R said they are visiting a Carousel museum this year, will try to get more information for next meeting.)

April 29th will be Car show at the Palisades.

June 5-9th Cadillac GN in San Marcos TX.

Ways & Means: May 12th Buick Cadillac Lawn show. 10am-2pm.                           
Old Business: The Great Race is stopping for overnight stay in Troy, the event has all been pre-arranged and there is expected a huge crowd.
Website is up and running:  capitaldistrict.cadillaclasalleclub.org. 
It was decided to hold June, July and August meetings at Pirates Hide-out, Guideboard Rd, Half Moon. Someone will have to check if Pirates Hide-out is available on 3rd Wednesday of each month, now that we changed to the 3rd Wed.

Buick/Cadillac lawn show is scheduled, Heidi at the museum is checking on food vendor.

Roxanne will check on donations for Chinese raffle but if not obtainable will just have 50/50 raffle.

Heidi of the museum will provide something to be raffled.

New Business: April meeting is being held April 28th (1-3:00pm) at Saratoga Auto Museum, upstairs board room.  May meeting will return to Route 7 Diner on May 16th, 2018. June, July & August will be at Pirates Hide-out.
Joe Roglieri sent an e-mail that cup awards for Lawn show will cost the same as the last Show.  Order will be sent to Vista Print.
Ellis Gershon is looking into having our July show held at the Racino.  This event is usually the last Sunday of July held at Gideon Putnam, in Saratoga Park.  The new location will be discussed next meeting...
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm
Minutes prepared by:

 Roxanne Tomak, Secretary
